
 

Quarterly Parish Pro-Life Coordinators  

Meeting with Mass, Blessing & Commissioning 

Please join us on Saturday, August 18  

for a Special Mass celebrated by  

Auxiliary Bishop Mark Seitz 

with Blessing & Commissioning of  

Parish Pro-Life Coordinators  

Followed by Quarterly Meeting  

 

 

9:00 AM Mass in Sanctuary 

10:00 AM Meeting in Fellowship Hall 

All Saints Catholic Church 

5231 Meadowcreek Dr., Dallas 

  

For more information, contact  

Director of Parish Coordination  

David Carr, 214-872-2772  

or parcoor@prolifedallas.org 
 

If you cannot attend the meeting,  

please send a representative.   


